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The Hillsboro School district and the
University of Portland have joined together
again to offer teachers an in-district
program leading to an ESOL endorsement.

Are Yeu Ivterested Iy?

e Attaining an ESOL endorsement on your
Oregon license by borrowing ahead on your
HSD Tuition Reimbursement?

* Taking the next step in your professional
career?

* Gaining a greater ability to work with the
increasing diversity of student needs in your
classroom and have a more complete
understanding of how P-12 students learn and
acquire a second language?

Leqrw Mere: ¢

To learn more about this program opportunity, @
you are invited to join the Zoom link below at
4PM on Monday, April 28. To RSVP for this
session, or for more information if you are
unable to attend, please email Kim Bayer at
bayerkehsd.kl2.or.us

WHAT: Upcoming Informational Meeting
WHERE: Zoom - https://uportland.zoom.us/j /97067366241

WHEN: Monday, April 28, 2025 e 4-5PM
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